
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE                       Friday, May 12, 2023  
 

  

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   
    
                                                                 

Dunlop Street closure taking place overnight on May 15 & 16 
 

(Barrie, ON) Next week, the City of Barrie will be performing horticultural streetscape maintenance work to 
excavate and place updated material in the planters on Dunlop Street. This work will require a street closure 
during the overnight hours on May 15 and May 16, 2023 (weather dependent, an additional date of May 17 might 
be needed).  
 
Dunlop Street is scheduled to be closed during the following dates/times: 
 

Monday, May 15, 1 a.m. to 7 a.m. 
Dunlop Street will be closed from Poyntz Street to Maple Avenue 
Impacted intersections include Mulcaster Street, Owen Street, Clapperton Street, Bayfield Street 
Use detour route: Dunlop Street – Maple Avenue – Ross Street – Bayfield Street – Collier Street – Blake 
Street 
               
Tuesday, May 16, 1 a.m. to 7 a.m. 
Dunlop Street will be closed from Bayfield Street to Toronto Street 
Impacted intersections include Maple Avenue, Mary Street 
Use detour route: Dunlop Street – Toronto Street – Simcoe Street – Bayfield Street – Dunlop Street 
 

This work is part of the downtown park maintenance program. The City works to facilitate and support programs 
and events that beautify Barrie's parks, public spaces, and neighbourhoods. 
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For more information, please contact: 
Melanie Rumley 
Communications Advisor 
melanie.rumley@barrie.ca  
705-627-2702 
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